
 
 
Dear Rep Levy, 
 

Please oppose HB2548!! 
 
I am Jo Simons of Walla Walla Nursery Co located in Oregon. 
 
This proposal unfairly targets agriculture separately from other industries, unjustly depriving 
owners of the basic right of at-will employment and the ability to make their own staffing decisions. 
Farms should not be forced to keep individuals who do not meet performance expectations or 
may harm team morale where other industries retain the fundamental right to at-will employment! 
 
Oregon’s farmers long for a government that treats us as a valued partner and not an enemy! The 
need to defend ourselves constantly against such egregious regulation is costly, exhausting, and 
demoralizing. 
 
Please oppose HB2548!! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jo Simons 
 
Jo Simons 
Co-Owner  
Walla Walla Nursery Co 
53480 Stateline Road  
Milton Freewater OR  97862 
509-522-9855 
 


